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Nairobi, 09 November 2022 
 
Ref. :159/11/ATU/RC/CIR-2022 

 
To:  

 Member States 
 Associate Members 
 RECs/Sub-regions 
 African Union of Broadcasters (AUB) 
 ITU BR 
 DRM Consortium 
 WorldDAB Consortium 
 S-Comm Technologies 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Workshop on Digital Sound Broadcasting (DSB) promotion in Africa  
 
The ATU General Secretariat presents its compliments to your administration/organization and has the 
honour to inform you that the ATU in collaboration with AUB, ITU, and DRM and WorldDAB consortiums 
will conduct a 1-day online workshop on 5th December 2022 whose objective is promote DSB in Africa. 
The concept note and programme is attached hereto. 
 
The strategy for introduction and promotion of DSB in Africa can found on 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1hlf8ZmhEJb-7CXoEwcKXh2Yqo1_dZxb_?usp=share_link  
 
This serves as a kind invitation for your administration/organization to participate in the said workshop. 
Participants are kindly requested to register via a simple registration. After registering, they will receive 
a confirmation email containing the login link to the meeting. Registration is via 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEqceiurT0oHdOv14MrIqfZs0Bif0w-dJDo  
 
If you have any question or need any clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. I look forward 
to the participation by your administration/organization. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
John OMO 
Secretary General 
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